THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:
Chris Bauer, Director of Human REsources
Date: 
May 30, 2017
SUBJECT:
Year leave of absence for education for Tenured Teacher Stephanie Gray of New Highland Elementary School 


DISCUSSION
Mrs. Stephanie Gray is asking for a one year leave of absence for educational purposes. Her research will be educational methods that will help at risk boys in the elementary schools.  The focus of the work will on the following areas:  socially, emotional, intellectual, physical, and academics.    
Recommendation: 

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the one year leave of absence for Stephanie Gray for the 2017-18 school year. 
Recommended Motion:  

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the one year leave of absence for Stephanie Gray for the 2017-18 school year.
